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Premier Mathabatha accepts resignation of the Head of Department of Health  
 
The Premier of Limpopo has received and accepted the resignation of the Head of 
Department of Health, Dr Thokozani Mhlongo, with immediate effect.  
 
The Premier has thanked Dr Mhlongo and wished her well in her future endeavours. 
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